
 
 

  
 
 
 

 

                                              
   

 

We are now over half way through the first half term and the children (and staff) are all working hard 

towards achieving their targets. Please ensure your child is getting plenty sleep and a healthy breakfast in 

order to make the best progress possible during their school day and achieve their full potential. The 

teachers “Open Doors” are all up and running so please check out their individual newsletters for details 

of when you can come and see your child’s work or talk to the teacher about any worries or concerns. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs Seagrave’s Good Manners and Respect Award 
Last week, Jake B won my special award. Jake has had a great start to Year 4 and is trying hard to set an example to 
those around him. Well done Jake. We are very proud of you. 

 
 
 
 

Health & Safety Reminders 
• If your child needs an inhaler at home, they must have a named inhaler kept in school at all times. 
• If your child needs to have medication in school, you must fill in our Medicine Form (available from the office 

or you can download one from our website) 
• Please only use the main entrance when coming in to school, for Safeguarding reasons. 
 Please do not park on the yellow zig zag lines or between the yellow signs - this applies to the Drop Off on Lea 

Rd and on Sidgreaves Lane. 
 Children may bring in a healthy snack to eat at morning break. Crisps and chocolate bars are not allowed. 

 

National Poetry Day 
Thursday 4th October is National poetry Day and the children will be reading, writing and performing poems as part of 
their English work next week. You are all very welcome to join us for our short celebration of the children’s 
performance poetry at 10am on Thursday morning. 
                                                                             Thank you for your support, 

                                                                 C M Seagrave              
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Friday 28th September 2018 
Our theme this half term is Friendship 

 

This year we are continuing to celebrate diversity and increase children’s understanding of other 
cultures. As part of this process, we are aiming to celebrate the cultural background / heritage of our 

school family eg; my Scottish heritage; I was born and bred in Edinburgh! So far we have discovered we 
have Australian, Canadian, English, German, Hungarian, Indian, Irish, Polish, Scottish, South African and 

Zimbabwean heritage. We are collecting flags from each of these nations to demonstrate our rich 
cultural family. Please let us know if we have missed any other nations from your cultural/ethnic 

backgrounds, so that we can celebrate them too! 


